
 
LIBERTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 2,  

ADAMS/PIKE COUNTY, ILLINOIS 
  
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

July 17, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Board of Education of Liberty 

Community Unit School District No. 2, Adams/Pike County, Illinois, will consider a plan, 

pursuant to the administrative expenditure limitation in Section 17-1.5 of the Illinois 

School Code, regarding the amended school budget for FY19. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a PUBLIC HEARING to an increase over 5% 

on the Administrative Cost Worksheet of the Amended School Budget for FY19 on 

Wednesday, July 17, 2019, at 6:30 p.m., in the Chorus Room of the Liberty School 

District, 505 North Park Street, Liberty, Illinois, after which hearing the Board will vote 

on applying for the budget waiver.  All are invited to participate in the public hearing 

regarding this matter. 

 

Dated this 20thday of June, 2019. 
 
 

   Rod Barry         ____           
Board of Education 
Liberty Community Unit School District No. 2 
Adams/Pike County, Illinois 

 


